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Please find updated criteria for gaining access on our Navigate
website and be sure to include specific information in the comments
section of the form to allow for appropriate roles to be given.
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ADJUSTMENTS TO GAINING ACCESS TO NAVIGATE

SUCCESS SPOTLIGHT

By utilizing advanced search in Navigate and the tag
Spring 2024 Course Request Submitted, 87.45%

(25,345) of students who are currently enrolled for fall
2023 and are not graduating in fall 2023 or winter

2023 submitted course request!

Heather Whedbee will be joining the Academic Advising Initiatives
team as the Assistant Director of Advising Technology. She will be
taking over the support for EAB Navigate in addition to some additional
technology responsibilities related to advising technology. Please direct
any Navigate questions to EABHelp@vt.edu to receive assistance.

SCHEDULING OVER CLASSES

Beginning Reading Day, December 7th, we are removing the setting
that keeps students from scheduling appointments when they have

class. We will turn this setting back on December 18th before we head
into the winter session.
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